
 
 
 
June 25, 2018 
 
 
Dear Aboite Meadows resident or property owner: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that Fort Wayne City Utilities has awarded a contract for construction of 
stormwater drainage improvements in the Aboite Meadows Neighborhood that will help to alleviate street 
and yard flooding on Carriage Lane, Turf Lane, and East Saddle Drive.  The project involves the 
installation of new storm sewer pipe and storm drain inlets with the majority of the work to be done in 
public right-of-way and on City-owned property. 

 
API Construction Corporation has been awarded the contract for construction of the project.  Work is 
expected to begin in July 2018 and be completed with final restoration in the spring of 2019. 
 
I know that utility construction projects can be disruptive for neighborhoods while they are going on.  It is 
the goal of our staff to keep you well-informed about what is expected to happen during the project.  I 
want you to know who to contact to answer your questions and resolve any construction issues.  Please 
join City Utilities for an opportunity to “Meet the Contractor” and learn more about this important project 
and how it will impact you: 
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 at 6:000 PM 
New Hope Baptist Church – 8918 Aboite Center Road 

Fort Wayne, Indiana 
 
The church is accessible for persons with disabilities.  If you need further accommodation such as a 
language or sign language translator, please contact the project representative Charlie Cochran at 260-
427-1062 or by email at charlie.cochran@cityoffortwayne.org at least 48 hours prior to the meeting so 
that we can make the appropriate arrangements. 
 
Every effort will be made to maintain the best possible traffic flow during the construction period.  Please 
let me know if you have suggestions about how the City can improve projects like this one or any other 
City services by calling 311 or 427-8311.  For specific questions about this project during the 
construction period, please contact City Utilities’ Construction Manager for the project:  Ron Sheppard at 
260-427-2705 or by email at ron.sheppard@cityoffortwayne.org.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Thomas C. Henry 
Mayor 
 
 
 

 


